
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
December 13, 2005-  
 
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Brian Burns, Helena Flanagan, 
Ellen Mushlin, Theresa Costello, 38 Lex 
 
 
Theresa Costello questioned the new law concerning carbon monoxide detectors and 
shared some literature with the Board. She also had a concern re: parking in front of her 
unit 37-38 Lex. 
 
35-38 Lex and 9 Meetinghouse foundations will be addressed in the spring. 
 
Bartlett Tree has submitted a proposal for pruning the giant tree in back of 26 Lex- we 
will need a budget for tree care in the spring- 
 
46 Lex is installing a radon mitigation system and has submitted her proposal. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0.   
 
Coupon books will be distributed for 2006. 
 
 
 
Next meeting Tues Jan 3  6pm 3 Lex.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


